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7th January 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to update you on my current 
situation following knee surgery. As it stands, I am working from home while continuing to 
recover, but I am pleased to report that I am making good progress and am hopeful to 
spend some time face-to-face with the children next week.  

In the meantime, we have put measures in place to ensure there is no disruption to the 
smooth running of the school. I remain in daily contact with the school team. The 
dedication and professionalism of our staff mean that the children’s education and well-
being remain the priority.   

I want to express my gratitude to you all for your patience and the kind messages of 
support I have received.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to the school 
office as usual. Thank you for your understanding, and I look forward to being back with 
the children soon.  

Yours sincerely,  

Liam O’Sullivan   

Headteacher  

 


